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With the election on the horizon, be sure to share this e-newsletter with your colleagues.

Election Reminder!

This message is for CFPB Field Employees who
must cast their vote (for NTEU) by phone or
online: Voting instructions, along with your voter ID
number and PIN, were mailed to you on April 18. By
now, this information should have arrived at your home.
If you haven't already voted, be sure to check your mail
this weekend. Look for an envelope from the Federal
Labor Relations Authority (not NTEU). That’s the
envelope that will contain your voter ID and PIN number
for voting by phone or online.

If you haven't received your voting instructions, or your
partner/spouse may have tossed it out with the trash, or
your dog may have eaten it, call the FLRA at 202-357-
6029, ext. 6024, to request replacement instructions. If
you reach a voice mailbox instead of live person, leave
your name and number where you may be reached,
even while traveling (e.g., your cell number). You will
receive a return call from the FLRA. The FLRA caller will
want to verify your name on the eligible voter list and
confirm your home mailing address before sending
duplicate instructions.

We want to make sure that every NTEU vote is cast, so
look for that FLRA envelope. Don't set it aside. The
voting deadline for field employees is May 8.

Work at Headquarters?

HQ employees will vote in
person on May 9.

Employees at 1700 G Street
will vote in Basement Training
Room C-038; polls are open
from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Employees at 1625 I Street
will vote in Conference Room
3053B; polls are open from 11
am.to 1 p.m.

VOTE
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Take the few minutes to vote and then look forward to something to celebrate on May 9.

For more information, contact NTEU or visit NTEU's website for CFPB employees.

Please share this message with your CFPB colleagues.
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